We will play “Reading Bingo”, read books together, and have a snack.

Hope to see you all there!
Prizes for Reading Bingo will be drawn on the last day for which will be August 6th, 2024

Parents must agree to and sign our Library contract before children may check out books. If children
are five or under, parent must stay with them during library time, unless okayed by librarian.

If your child intends to attend the Summer Library Program, please sign and return to the office by May 15th, 2024. (keep the top portion)
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Dear parents,

Reading aloud to your child can be one of the best parenting experiences! We hope you and your child create many loving memories as you explore books together.
Reading at least 20 minutes a day with your child will enhance their fine motor skills, create a strong vocabulary, teach empathy, along with many other benefits. The
CKCA school library has books that have been deemed appropriate for our students with several having good biblical values.

In our library we will discuss and demonstrate appropriate library responsibilities and expectations. Please review this contract with your child that both you and
your child agree with the terms. Your child may only borrow books once this contract is signed and returned.

Library responsibilities/expectations include:

* Being respectful, responsible, and cooperative.

¢ Always walking in the library.

¢ Entering and exiting the library quietly.

s Returning books on time, and in the same condition as when checked out.

¢ Taking great care of books.

¢ Keeping food and drinks away from books.

s Keeping books away from pets.

¢ Using a bookmark while reading. Avoid folding corners.

e Not writing or coloring in books.

¢ Always having clean hands while using books.

¢ Keeping books away from water.

If student/child receives an overdue notice, it's just a reminder that the books need to be returned. If student/child has an overdue book they may not check out
another one until all overdue books are returned. If a book becomes lost or is damaged beyond repair, the student/child is responsible for paying for the book or
replacing it with the exact same book.

If you have questions, comments, concerns, would like more information about the CKCA school library or would like to volunteer at the library, please contact the
CKCA officel 620-792-3477 or email office@ckcacademy.com

Thank you for your cooperation and supporting the CKCA school library!

Cherie Jacobs
CKCA Librarian

Student/Child name Student/Child signature:

By signing this agreement, I am indicating my child will be allowed to borrow books from the CKCA school library, understanding that I will be responsible to pay for
damaged or lost books as described above.

Parent/guardian name: Phone #:

Address: Email;

Parent/Guardian signature: Date:




